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UPCOMING EVENTS

No School: President’s Day

February 17th
Movie Night - February 19th

Author’s Day - March 4th

Book Club Meeting -March

10th - “Divine Rivals” by

Rebecca Ross

CONANT MEDIA CENTER
NEWSLETTER

HELLO FEBRUARY...
"In February, we celebrate the beauty of winter, the strength

of history, and the warmth of human connection. 
It’s a month full of heart."

Please stop by the library and share
what book made you fall in love from

the very first chapter. It is easy -  
just write down the title 

of the book and post your
 response on the tree display in the

library. 

Valentine’s Day, celebrated on
February 14th, is a day to express
love, affection, and appreciation

for those who hold a special place
in our hearts.

This February, take the opportunity to
explore and celebrate Black History

Month by borrowing a book that
highlights the incredible achievements,

stories, and experiences of Black
individuals throughout history. 

. 



Thank you to all Book club
participants who attended the

last meeting. 
Don't Forget, our next 

Book Club Meeting on Monday,
March 10th after school in the

library. We will be discussing the
book ”DIVINE RIVALS” by Rebecca

Ross.
Join the Schoology Group to stay

current on library events: 
JDQF-MZKJ-N2378

BOOK CLUB MEETING

DID YOU KNOW...

CREATIVE CORNER

Current books out - 443
Current books Overdue - 145

Classes in the Library
 in January- 108 

STATISTICS

Our next movie night will be on
Wednesday, February 19th at 3:45pm,

 in the Media Center. 
It’s a perfect opportunity to enjoy a

great film and connect with your
friends in 

a cozy, relaxed setting. 
  See you soon!

MOVIE NIGHT

Looking for a way to unlock your
creativity? The library’s Creative Corner
is here to help you with that. Stop by the

library on Thursdays or Fridays during
the lunch periods  and  explore new

hobbies. Doing something hands-on
and creative is a fun way to take a
mental break and relax from your

regular routine. We’ll provide supplies
and no experience is necessary—just

bring your imagination! Ask one of our
staff member for additional details.

Here are some facts about Little Free
Libraries:

The first Little Free Library was built in 2009 in
Hudson, Wisconsin. Todd H. Bol built the first
Little Free Library in 2009, as a tribute to his

mother who had passed away.
There are more than 190,000 Little Free

Libraries worldwide.
Little Free Libraries are located in all 50

states, 128 countries, and on every continent
except Antarctica.

Little Free Libraries are book-sharing boxes
that are placed in public spaces.

Little Free Libraries are intended to increase
access to books for people of all ages and

backgrounds.
Little Free Libraries are run by volunteers.


